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The Republic - "City Council Building Framework
For Railroad Collaborative Project"
July 19, 2017 Indianapolis

Bruce Donaldson of the Indianapolis office was quoted in an article, "City
council building framework for railroad collaborative project," published by
The Republic on July 19. The article discusses the city of Columbus,
Indiana's proposal create a non-reverting fund for an estimated $30
million railroad overpass project.
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